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June is a month filled with observances, graduations, Father’s Day, weddings just 
to identify the traditional ones.  We sadly said “good bye” to our Abington High 
School students.  That means we have immediate openings for volunteers.  Our 
greatest need is Monday nights from 5:30 to 7:00ish for set up (no clients) and 
Thursday night from 5:30 to 8:00 to serve clients.  Please contact Carol Schlegel at 
cschlegel9@aol.com if you have questions or are interested in helping. 
 
We joyfully accepted major donations from the June Hatboro Cruise Night on June 
16.  That day also saw the Hatboro Horsham School District Food Services donate 
items as the school year ended.  We ending up sharing some that bounty with 
Moreland Towers and Charter Arms.  See our Facebook page for pictures. 
 
We thank Grocery Outlet for donations.  Though it was still June the 
“Independence from Hunger” campaign that lasts the entire month of July 
actually began in late June.  Donate $5, a bag gets filled with product, you get a $5 
coupon for your next shopping trip.  There are pictures on Facebook of this as 
well. 
 
June 2023 saw 26 more clients served than we had in 2022.  90 of these clients 
were families of 5 or more and so they received 2 bags of basic products.  That is a 
total of 423 basic bags.  That doesn’t include the bread, pastries, and the cold 
items such as meat and milk.   
 
We had 31 new families register in June That gives us 289 families on our 
registration books. 
 
We thank you for your continued support of this growing community ministry 
combating food insecurity.   
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